
  

  

 
 
 
Date:   Friday 4th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child has been invited to attend Winterton Community Academy who are running a training day 
with an organisation called humanutopia on Tuesday 15th November and your child will be asked to 
participate in this very exciting and innovative event.  Please note : This event will take place during the 
afrternoon therefore we will be taking all the Year 6 children across to the academy and return them back 
to the Junior school for the end of the school day. 
 
Your son/daughter will be looked after during the afternoon by some of the older pupils from the school 
who will be trying to develop their critical lifeskills and become strong positive role models for our younger 
students. We are certain that this will be a positive and memorable experience for your son/daughter to 
support them not only in thinking ahead to secondary school but also developing life skills of their own. 
 
For further information on humanutopia – please go their website at www.humanutopia.com  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rachel Whitley 
Year 6 Teacher 
 
 
 

 

http://www.humanutopia.com/

